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I am fully in support of this bill! I feel bringing back in person voting, with ID required 

(as well as proof of citizenship!) would go a long way towards regaining trust in our 

elections. It has been proven over and over that mail-in ballots provide too much of a 

margin for error. It may be "more convenient", but if a person really cares enough to 

get out and vote, they will get to the polls. As for the fiscal and revenue question, just 

think of the money saved in postage; also all the paper (envelopes,etc.) that won't 

end up in a landfill.  


